
Pollinator Garden
New Benches

  New Fruit Trees

My name is Gavin Cruz and I will be sprucing up the Joe
Michell garden area for my 8th Grade IB Community Project.
My garden plan will help our 2nd graders with their pollinator
unit.  Our school garden plays an integral part in teaching us

garden procedures and growing our own food.

I am accepting donations, big or small, via venmo (see QR
code below or sent to @NDCruz).  To make different

donation arrangements or to ask questions about my project,
please email gavkaimana@gmail.com.

DONATIONS NEEDED TO
HELP OUR GARDEN GROW!


